
 

 

 

YEAR TWO 

N E W S L E T T E R 

News updates from Sheringham Community Primary School & Nursery 

 
  

Be all that you can be… 

 Spring First Half Term Topics: 
 

 English:  ‘A Walk in London’ by Salvatore Rubbino 

 

 Maths:  Addition and Subtraction, Shape 

 

 Science:  Living Things & Habitats 

 

Geography:  Characteristics of the UK 

 
RSHE:   Personal Space 

          

 Computing:  Digital Photography 

 

RE:   Why do people have different views about the idea 

of God?   

 
 

Homework: We will be continuing to send home a weekly task for 

Homework which we expect the children to do as independently as 
possible. This will be sent home on Fridays to be completed and 

handed in by the following Wednesday. We will expect the children to 
complete at least 30 minutes of Maths  Whizz per week as well as 
reading every day.   

 
Maths Whizz: Our target is for the children to use it on average around 30 minutes each week at 

home, as part of their weekly homework. 
 
Reading: The children are expected to read every day and bring in their Read Write Inc. wallets to 

have their books changed every Wednesday.  This will coincide with their Read Write Inc groups in 

school 

 
P.E. 

P.E. lessons will continue to be on a Monday and a Thursday.  Please can the children arrive in 

school wearing their full kit on Thursday and trainers on Monday. 

 

Notes: Please can all children have a coat with their name on, to be able to wear at break and 

lunch times which will be outside, to ensure that they stay warm and dry. Please also make sure that 

any jumpers or cardigans also have your child’s name written in permanent pen, as we are already 
getting unclaimed/unnamed items of clothing.  

KEY DIARY DATES 

 Maths Games Lunch Club – every 

Monday lunchtime 

 

Walk into Sheringham Town (English) 
Friday 13th January 2023 

 

NSPCC Number Day:   
Friday 3rd February 2023 

 

Last day of term:  
Friday 10th February 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
  

  


